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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 (501) 3714000

March 7, 1983

0CAN038310

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. J. F. Stolz, Chief

Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing

U. 5. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
ATTN: Mr. Fcbert A. Clark, Chief

Operat,ing Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Units 1 & 2
Docket Nos. 50-313 and 50-368
License Nos. DPR-51 and NPF-6
Additional Information Concerning
Spent Fuel Storage Expansion

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter of February 15, 1983, requesting the schedule for
providing additional information on the proposed spent fuel storage
expansion, this information will be provided by March 18, 1983. However, it
is our intention to transmit the requested information by the end of the
current week.

Very truly yours,

John R. Marshall
Manager, Licensing
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